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NVQG General Meeting December 14, 2024

Meeting was called to order at 10:00am by President Dani Neuman.

The pledge of allegiance was recited.

President Dani, presented the Membership with a slate of officers for 2025, accepted by the

Board.

President: Jody Schickendanz

VP: Margret Gaeddert, Maggie Walker

Secretary: Trudy Molina

Treasurer: Ellen Wulf

Membership: Rene? Siccard, Evelyn Zlomke

With no nominations from the floor, an oral vote was taken. The presented slated was

unanimously accepted.

Happy birthday to many December birthday Members.

President, Dani, advised some sad news, member, Barbara Hohlwein, has passed away.

Secretary, Trudy, asked for any additions or corrections to the minutes posted in the

Newsletter. Seeing none, a motion was made by Rose L. and seconded by Maggie W.

Vote from members passed.

Treasurer, Ellen, was absent.

Co-Vice Presidents, Maggie W. and Margret G. With regret Maggie W. advised she will not be

able to fill her position as co-vice president in 2025 and hopes someone will step up to help

Margret.

Margret let advised we will set up the room for the Christmas party during break today.

Membership, Renee? and Evelyn, let us know there were 48 members in attendance and one

new member.

Newsletter, Nikki, absent. Dani, reminder articles and information for the newsletter are due on

22 nd of each month.

Block of the Month, Cheryl, showed off the 10 beautiful Christmas blocks turned in. Winner,

Patty Gossett. Next month is a blue and white churn dash.

Monthly Drawing, Denise and Cathy, pulled four lucky winners.

Communications, Patty, nothing to report.

Historian, Carol Homes didn?t bring the books today. They are completed and she will bring

them next month in hopes of passing them on to the next historian.



Opportunity Quilt 2024, Peggy, drew the winning ticket. The winner is Aaron Calibrasion (spl).

Quilts to Share, Rose, advised we will refocus in the New Year. More information to come.

Fair/Publicity, Rose, more information to come after the New Yea

Parliamentarian, Linda Feutz. Nothing to report.

Sunshine/shadows, Joan, let us all know Helen S. hopes to be back in March.

Website, Maggie Walker, new show and tell photos as well as some old pictures have been

posted. Check it out.

Meeting was adjourned at 10:17am followed by Show and Tell and Christmas Party!

Reminder, please put away your own chair before you leave. If you can stay and help clean

up, it would be much appreciated.

Respectfully submitted,

Trudy Molina, Secretary
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